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26th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent and Carers                                 
 
Year 5 Swimming 
 
Starting Thursday 29th February Year 5 will be taking part in swimming lessons at Jack Hunt Pool.   
 
We will be swimming in the second session of the morning, hoping to get into the pool at 10am, for our allotted 
time.  Children will need appropriate swimming costumes, swimming hat (Jack Hunt Swimming Policy is attached) 
and a large towel. All classes will swim for 10 sessions with the last session due to finish on Thursday 23rd May.  
 
Governors have agreed to meet the additional cost of swimming lessons from the school budget as this is a core 
educational activity.  Consequently, we are not requesting a voluntary contribution for swimming this year. 
 
Many thanks for your co-operation and support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
Miss E Anderson 

Headteacher 
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